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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

At this time is the Forest taking comment for the purpose of scoping? If so, | would like a consideration of
commercial services in the Owens River Headwaters Wilderness. As a current Resort Special Use Permittee, |
have taken small designated group trail rides into the Headwaters Wilderness. | believe a small amount of guided
access is warranted to this area and it is best accomplished with a established outfitting service.

A consideration of number of service days available for a commercial use would be appropriate.

I would also like consideration for some trail maintenance efforts. | am aware that the Inyo trail crews did some
work in the area several years ago, and it appears after the 2017 runoff year that there is a need for some trail
work in order to maintain sidehill stability.

Please add me to your mailing list and keep me apprised of your developments. Thank you,

Jennifer Roeser

McGee Creek Pack Station

McGee@Qnet.com

760-878-2207



